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BASF Board Supports Passage of Assembly Bill 267

April 18, 2013 – San Francisco -- On behalf of The Bar Association of San Francisco’s (BASF) Lawyer Referral and 
Information Service’s Governing Committee, BASF’s Board of Directors wrote the following letter to Senator Noreen Evans, 
Chair of the California Senate Judiciary Committee, supporting passage of Assembly Bill 267.  If enacted, this legislation 
would create privilege for communications between a potential client and a certified lawyer referral service.

###

The Bar Association of San Francisco (BASF) is a nonprofit voluntary membership organization of over 8,000 attorneys, 
law students and legal professionals in the Bay Area. Founded in 1872, BASF is one of the largest and most dynamic 
metropolitan bar associations in the U.S., with a long and distinguished record of community action, public service and 
service to the legal profession.


